IFALDA Response to the LaMia Accident in South America November 28, 2016

Our thoughts and prayers are with the families and survivors of the recent accident in South America involving an Avro RJ85 (BAE146-200)

LaMia Bolivia flight LMI2933, enroute from Santa Cruz-Viru Viru International Airport (VVI) in Bolivia to Rionegro/Medellin-Jose Maria Cordova Airport (MDE) in Columbia crashed on approach to the destination. There is speculation that the aircraft may have run out of fuel since the distance between the departure airport and the destination exceeds the fuel range of the aircraft in a loaded configuration. IFALDA will not speculate further on a probable cause since that is the responsibility of the appropriate State authorities. 

IFALDA has joined with APADA , our South American regional affiliate, to seek additional information about the operation and the exercise of operational control of the flight and to see if we can be helpful in the investigation.

